
>>> "Bill Conner" <bc@spot.com.au> 12/1/2013 6:01 pm >>> 
To: Ms Sarah McGirr, 
  
Dear Sarah, 
  
I wanted to comment on the proposed SEPP relating to shooting ranges. 
  
I would like to draw your attention to the fact that there is a big difference between the "Shooting 
Range" and the "Range Danger Area". 
  
I would suggest that they should be separated in definition ....and permissable use. 
  
A simple analogy would be an airport  vs. the ground underneath a flight path after leaving the airport 
area.Two completely different things. 
  

  
Truly, 
  
Bill Conner 
Byron Bay, NSW 2481 
ph: 02 66 858 257 
  

 


